
                                              

  
  

PRESS RELEASE | For Immediate Release 

  

For further information, please contact:  

Alisa D. Sisic | Ryan Tenny | 860.292.2107 | media@ctairports.org  

 

 

Bradley International Airport to Debut New, Nonstop Service to 
Atlanta With Frontier Airlines 

Windsor Locks, CT – April 6, 2021 – The Connecticut Airport Authority is pleased to announce 
the debut of new, nonstop service from Bradley International Airport (BDL) to Hartsfield-Jackson 
Atlanta International Airport (ATL) on Frontier Airlines.  

“We’re delighted to announce new nonstop service between Hartford and Atlanta,” said Tyri 
Squyres, Vice President of Marketing, Frontier Airlines. “Our focus is delivering ‘Low Fares Done 
Right’ and this new service represents our continued commitment to affordable flying and 
expanding travel opportunities for Connecticut flyers.”  
 
“We are excited to see Frontier Airlines expand their footprint at Bradley International Airport 
with the addition of new, nonstop service to Atlanta,” said Kevin A. Dillon, A.A.E, Executive 
Director of the Connecticut Airport Authority. “This added service strengthens our partnership 
with Frontier Airlines and builds on our commitment to offer more travel options to popular 
destinations on this renowned low-cost carrier. As we join the aviation industry on the road to 
recovery, we thank Frontier Airlines for their continued vote of confidence in Bradley 
International Airport.” 

The service will commence on June 11, 2021, and will operate four times per week. To view flight 
times and booking information, please visit www.FlyFrontier.com.  

With the debut of the new, nonstop service to Atlanta, Frontier Airlines will now offer five 
nonstop destinations from Bradley International Airport in summer 2021. The airline’s other 
destinations include Denver, Miami, Orlando, and Raleigh-Durham.   
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About Bradley International Airport 
BDL Cares about your safety. In response to COVID-19, the airport has implemented new 
precautions, and was one of first airports in the nation to open an in-terminal COVID-19 testing 
site. Recently, the airport’s efforts were recognized with a health accreditation from Airports 
Council International (ACI) World.  Bradley International Airport is the second-largest airport in 
New England. The award-winning airport is operated by the Connecticut Airport Authority, and 
its operations are entirely self-funded.  The airport contributes nearly $3.6 billion to the regional 
economy. For more info, visit www.flyBDL.org. 
 
About The Connecticut Airport Authority  
The CAA was established in 2011 to develop, improve, and operate Bradley International Airport 
and the state’s five general aviation airports (Danielson, Groton-New London, Hartford-Brainard, 
Waterbury-Oxford, and Windham).  The CAA Board consists of 11 members with a broad 
spectrum of experience in aviation-related and other industries, as well as government.  The goal 
of the CAA is to make Connecticut’s airports more attractive to new airlines, bring in new routes, 
and support Connecticut’s overall economic development and growth strategy. 
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